
 
 
 
 
 

 

November 1, 2024 
Dear Superintendent Jamie Burgess,  

 
The Department of Education and Early Development is pleased to share that Nome 
Elementary School has met the criteria for exiting out of Comprehensive Support and 
Improvement 5% designation status by exceeding the most recently established 5% 
threshold, and most importantly by showing growth in student achievement from the 
original point of designation. 

It is the hope of DEED and the School Recognition and Support Team that Nome Elementary 
School continues to thrive through school and community partnerships in the years to come. 

Your Empowerment Specialist, Evan Hummel, will continue to collaborate with the Nome 
Elementary School and Community Leadership Team for the remainder of this school year. 
Together, they will support the implementation of this year’s plan and work on establishing 
a sustainable strategy for the next year. It is our collective goal to make sure Nome 
Elementary School is set for continued success. 

On behalf of the department, we want to thank you for the dedication shown by the district, 
school, and community throughout the school improvement process and for working 
diligently to support DEED's mission of creating an excellent education for every student 
every day. 

 

Sincerely, 

Brittnay Bailey 
School Recognition and Support Administrator 


